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Greeting from Youth Program organizer 

Kiyotaka Nakagawa 
Center for Food and Agricultural Immunology (CFAI), Graduate School of Agricultural 
Science, Tohoku University 
nkgw@m.tohoku.ac.jp 
 
We feel “Doki Doki Waku Waku” ―a term in Japanese for excited― to organize the Youth 
Program in Stage-2 New Horizons in Food Science via Agricultural Immunology. In the 
Youth Program, over 40 poster presentations from young researchers and academics about 
food safety and functional evaluation will be presented to participants, with an opportunity for 
questions and more in-depth discussion. In addition, we have invited famous guest speakers in 
this research field from around the world, so as to brighten the futures of young researchers 
and academics with inspiration and innovation. All of our staff would like you to know that 
we are prepared and looking forward to your participation. We hope to provide memorable 
experiences to you and work together with you to make this Youth Program a success. 
 
 
 

 Kiyotaka Nakagawa is now 
working as a Professor of Food & 
Biodynamic Chemistry Laboratory, 
Graduate School of Agricultural 
Science, Tohoku University. He is 
now also a Professor of 
International Education and 
Research Center for Food and 
Agricultural Immunology, Graduate 
School of Agricultural Science, 
Tohoku University. He is currently 
a Department Chair at Department 
of Applied Biological Chemistry, 

Faculty of Agriculture, Tohoku University. He got his PhD in 1999. His present research 
focus on chemical structures, physiological significance and metabolism of food components 
and bioactive natural products, in order to explain their health effects on humans. In his 
laboratory, some novel molecules and functions of food constituents have been discovered, 
and new foodstuffs and products have been developed. Dr. Nakagawa serves now as 
Secretary General of Organizing Committee of IUNS-22nd International Congress of 
Nutrition in Tokyo, Japan 2021. 


